
3/19/2018 City of Portland Mail - 546 Stevens Ave - Permit 2018-00190

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=12ff7e0b78&jsver=7NKBhY4B7p8.en.&view=pt&msg=161c3e0d4ba910d3&search=inbox&siml=161c3e0d4ba9… 1/1

Ann Machado <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>

546 Stevens Ave - Permit 2018-00190 

Joe Delaney <joe@whipplecallender.com> Fri, Feb 23, 2018 at 1:15 PM
To: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Ann-

We will be maintaining these stair stringers but upgrade rails and such-

Thanks

Joe
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Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees about government business
may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be
released to the public and/or the media if requested.


